
NOTICE TO PUBLIC 

 

 
        NOTICE OF  

CANCELLATION OF BOARD MEETING 
FEBRUARY 10, 2022 – 8:30 A.M. 

 
 
PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT THE REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING OF 

THE BOARD of the HENRY COUNTY WATER AUTHORITY ADVERTISED 

FOR THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 10, 2022 AT 8:30 A.M. HAS BEEN CANCELLED. 
 

THE BOARD WILL CONDUCT REGULAR BUSINESS MATTERS FOR THIS MEETING IN 

CONJUNCTION WITH A SPECIAL CALLED MEETING ON FEBRUARY 3, 2022 AT 8:30 

A.M. 

 

   
 QUESTIONS SHOULD BE DIRECTED TO TONY V. CARNELL, GENERAL MANAGER. 
 
 
     Kimberly Turner-Osborne 
     Clerk 
     Henry County Water Authority 
     1695 Hwy. 20 West 
     McDonough, Georgia 30253 
 
 
 
 

 


